
Passeport culturel: A project for introducing the arts to the 
citizens of Vaudreuil-Dorion

Vaudreuil-Dorion, June 21, 2022 – The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion is launching a brand new range 
of  activities called Passeport culturel. The program serves as an introduction to a variety of  ar-
tistic disciplines, and activities will be presented throughout the summer in the form of  four 
separate workshops aimed at young people aged 12 to 17.

Consequently, every Friday afternoon, from July 15th to August 5th, teenagers will have an oppor-
tunity to discover a new art discipline taught by a professional, including a customized approach 
to transforming clothing, a workshop for the creation of  an art project, hip-hop dancing and 
storytelling. The get-togethers will take place at Le Bunker, located at Parc Paul-Gérin-Lajoie. 

"The goal of  this project is to allow citizens to discover the different forms of  art through ini-
tiation. We chose to target teenagers this summer and we are pleased to offer them these four 
workshops. In the fall, we plan to repeat the experience, this time with seniors. As with the target 
clientele, the type and number of  activities are expected to vary each season," explained Chloé 
Marcil, Head of  the Culture and Community Life division.

Interested youths are invited to visit Le Bunker on June 27th to sign up. A prize worth $300 in 
gift certificates from local merchants will be drawn among all participants at the end of  the 
summer. 

This project is being carried out as part of  the 2021-2024 cultural development agreement 
between the City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion and the Ministère de la Culture et des Communications du 
Québec.
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